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DISTRICT BOARD MEETING MINUTES
March 2, 2023


CALL TO ORDER 
Jenifer Sanders called the meeting to order at 12:03 p.m. 

ROLL CALL 
DIRECTORS PRESENT: Kelli Evans, Jennifer Sanders
DIRECTORS ABSENT: Mike Johnston
DIRECTORS TARDY: Jasdeep Bains
ASSOCIATE DIRECTORS PRESENT: N/A
ASSOCIATE DIRECTORS ABSENT: Donna Johnston

ADDITIONS: N/A 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION:

CONSENT CALENDAR AND MONTHLY BILLS

Approval of Minutes		
A motion was made by K. Evans, and seconded by J. Bains, to approve the February 2, 2023 Minutes. Motion was carried by unanimous voice vote.

Monthly bills
Outstanding invoicing of 		$22,358.64
Budget

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]DISCUSSIONS & ACTION ITEMS 
Discussion of the Feather River Parkway project was tabled for the April 6, 2023 meeting. 

ONGOING DISTRICT BUSINESS 
Project Manager Karandave attended the Colusa Farm Show and there was a large turn out. He will be working on outreach with Conor until Kevin contacts him to start training and gets supplies for the Mobile Irrigation Lab. Karandave has been attending outreach events to advertise the Mobile Irrigation Lab and the Equity Grant. Karandave and Wendy have been discussing collaborating and hosting onsite events. Karandave just got the contract from Nancy for WCB CARCD and Kelli attended the class for CEQA Exemption. CalRecycle will be in need of additional funding from a tire grant as one of the sites has more tires than estimated.  Kelli will be presenting at California Illegal Dumping Seminar on April 21st. Karandave is preparing to submit the Drought Relief application which is due on March 16th. Jennifer reported the DOC MLRP project is no longer active. There was a discussion about MIL, (pump efficiency grant) applying for this grant, and the possibility of hiring staff within the scope of this grant.  There was a discussion about reapplying for a repeat of the Equity Grant or reaching out to CARCD to see if they are applying for it.  There was a discussion about the HUB Grant. Jennifer is attending a California Farm Demonstration Network meeting on Friday, March 3 and asked Karandave to complete and submit a survey, and attend the meeting  with her for funding. As this is a large grant, the potential of needing additional staff, such as a second project manager and grant writer due to workload increases, and possibility of including other RCD’s into the collaborative was discussed.  It was decided that the WCB Equity budget will be reviewed and current staff will begin to organize an office structure. Jas advised the SERF-Climate Safe is active again and he will get Karandave into the email group and find out about getting involved. 

CLOSING COMMENTS
N/A

ADJOURN 
Meeting was adjourned at 1:23 p.m.
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